
Memorandum
Item 9g

FOR: School Board Members
FROM: Chris Reitan
DATE: May 26, 2021
SUBJECT: Tlingit Haida Central Council Craig Head Start Lease

CCSD has been meeting regularly with Tlingit Haida Central Council about the Craig Head Start 
program moving to the CES and CMS campus.  The Craig Head Start program is losing access to 
the Craig Tribal Association building and there are no other buildings in the community that can 
easily meet the Head Start federal guidelines.  CCSD has space that is available in our current 
Craig PACE Learning Center that will meet the needs of the Craig Head Start program and 
support CCSD’s goals to partner more proactively with our community’s youngest students.   
Tlingit Haida Central Council has shared the lease with their legal counsel and CCSD has done 
the same.   

Suggested Motion:  Move to approve the three-year lease agreement between Tlingit Haida 
Central Council and CCSD for the Craig Head Start program.  


